
 
 

Hey Lowell Families! 

Time for a back to school update! We are so excited for the start of classes on Monday, September 
21, 2020! Through ashes, smoke and masks, the Lowell and Lundy staff are working to make in-person 
and distance learning the best it can be! 

Lowell High School Students: You should have received your class schedule and technology at this 
point. If you have not, please contact the Lowell Jr/Sr High School office as soon as possible at 
541.937.2124.  Get those Chromebooks booted up and get ready because we are ready to start 
distance learning bright and early Monday morning! 

The daily schedule for Lowell Jr/Sr High: 

Monday/Wednesday Tuesday/Thursday 

Period 1 10:00-10:45 Period 2 10:00-10:45 

Period 3 10:55-11:40 Period 4 10:55-11:40 

Lunch     11:40-12:20 

Period 5 12:20-1:05 Period 6 12:20-1:05 

Period 7 1:15-2:00 

 

Lundy Students: Just a few things to note! Kindergarten through 3rd grade is in-person instruction, 5 
days a week from 8:00-2:45. For those riding the bus, you should have received information regarding 
your stop, route and pick-up/drop off times. If you have not, please contact the transportation 
department at 541.937.5070. All students will receive free breakfast and lunch. Grades 4-6 are all set 
up for distance learning.  Each 4th-6th grade teacher has reached out to every family with their daily 
schedule via phone call or through their classroom app.  If you are distance learning and have not 
scheduled a time yet to pick up your technology and books, please call the office at 
541.937.2105.  We can’t wait to see all of those faces ready to learn on Monday morning! 

While this year isn’t what we are used to seeing, it doesn’t mean we won’t make it a great one! We 
are all excited about seeing our students in person or on the screen.  

 

We hope everyone is safe and healthy and ready to get back to learning! 

 

  


